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The website for INNEnglish is finally finished, and we hope you find all the information you need to start your

English course.

We want to thank our family and friends, and above all, our students who have made this project a

reality. A lot of thought and hard work has gone into INNEnglish, and with your support, we look forward to

making the company a grand success.

Call or email us today to set up the perfect English course for you!

We look forward to hearing from you!

Christine & PJ
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